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Comments: Good day to you,

As a central oregon resident of 12+ years my husband and | fully support this new bike trail proposal. Growing
the use of the beautiful recreational area of the Ochoco's via a new bike trail system is a highly desired
improvement for central oregon. The biking community is growing fast and it's a wonderful healthy way to get
outside and enjoy the wonderful outdoors and the forest we all cherish. We fully support this proposal and look
forward to respecting the forest and enjoying the trails responsibly.

Thank you,
Heather and Taylor Platt



